
 
Let ISPN Publicize your Psychiatric-Mental Health Nursing Programs! 

 
 
The International Society of Psychiatric-Mental Health Nurses (ISPN) is a US-based, international, advanced 
practice nursing organization with over 600 members. Our membership includes faculty educators, 
researchers, nurse practitioners, and graduate nursing students. 
 
Graduate nurses considering a career in psychiatric-mental health nursing often contact ISPN members or visit 
ISPN’s website to find out more about advanced psychiatric-mental health nursing practice. 
 
In a new initiative, ISPN is delighted to provide an opportunity for our nursing school colleagues to publicize 
their graduate programs on a dedicated page of our website (www.ispn-psych.org) for a relatively small fee: 
 

• $150 for 3 calendar months 

• $275 for 6 calendar months 

• $500 for 12 calendar months 
 
We will provide brief details of your program(s) on our website together with hyperlinks to your institution or 
program web pages. We can also incorporate any relevant logos into the list if you supply us with the relevant 
images. Links to our dedicated graduate nursing programs webpage will also be publicized regularly through 
our social media accounts. 
 
For user-friendliness, listings of this kind are typically provided alphabetically by region or by institution name. 
However, we will ensure equity for all listings using a rotating ‘featured program’ at the top of our dedicated 
webpage for no additional charge. 
 
If you would like to take up this offer to boost your program recruitment please complete this form or if you 
would like to discuss things further, please contact Jess Retzlaff, IPSN Executive Director. 
 
 

http://www.ispn-psych.org/
https://www.ispn-psych.org/pmhn-program-page
mailto:jretzlaff@reesgroupinc.com

